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Upcoming 
Events 

TOLC ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY TOLC is hosting a Bible study 
“Breakthrough” by Chip Ingram that continues this 
Wednesday at 7:00 pm. What do you do when a circumstance 
or relationship in your life is so hard, so big, so overwhelming 
that it truly becomes impossible? You need a divine, 
supernatural intervention. In this series, Breakthrough, from 
Chip Ingram, you’ll discover the steps to experiencing 
breakthrough and how to make breakthrough a normal part 
of your life. Classes for all ages are also provided. 

SPECIAL MINISTRY LEADERSHIP MEETING  
All ministry leaders at TOLC are invited to a special 
leadership meeting next  Sunday, February 26, at 6:00 pm. 
Pastors Jeff and Robbie Ecklund, pastors of House of Lord 
Church in Idaho, will be sharing valuable leadership 
information and ministry. Childcare is provided. 

50’S LIFE GROUP The 50’s Life Group are hosting a Senior’s 
Night Out on Saturday, February 25, at 6:00 pm. They’ll be 
enjoying dinner at Rio Grande in Hutto and then dessert at 
the Crider’s home. For more information or to RSVP, contact 
the Skip and Billie Crider 512-968-0030. 
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MOTHER’S DAY OUT  
TOLC offers a great MDO program available every Tuesday and Thursday from 9:00 
am – 2:00 pm for ages 1-5 years old. If you are interested, or know of someone who 
may be, call Kristen at 512-217-8030. 

CHOIR PRACTICE  
All TOLC members interested in singing in our Praise Choir are invited to practice in 
the sanctuary for rehearsal on Thursday, March 2, at 7:00 pm. It’s a great time to 
prepare for the service as well as build relationships and have fun! For information, 
please contact James Crites at 512-751-9710. 

PRAYER MEETING  
Join us for intercessory prayer on Thursday, March 2, at 6:00 pm in the Prayer 
Room. All are welcome as we pray and believe for breakthroughs in our city and 
church. We also pray in the Prayer Room on Sunday mornings at 9:15 am. Contact 
Pastor Cheryl for more information at 512-217-6720. 

TREE HOUSE KIDS’ MOVIE NIGHT 
The Tree House Kids are hosting a movie night to raise funds for Kids’ Camp on 
Friday, March 3, at 6:30 pm. Our students will be selling tickets for $2.00 a person 
as well as snacks like pizza, popcorn, and candy. Bring the family and invite some 
friends to enjoy “Ben Hur” on the big screen. 

50’S LIFE GROUP OUTING  
The 50’s Life Group are traveling to Kerrville on Saturday, March 4, to the Coming 
King Scriptural Prayer Garden “The Cross”. The group will meet at the church at 
8:30 am, travel together, and then afterwards enjoy lunch at Mamacitas restaurant. 
Participants should wear comfortable shoes. Contact Skip and Billie Crider for more 
information at 512-968-0030. 

BOOK CLUB  
This month the Book Club is reading “The Shack” and will be watching the movie 
together on Monday, March 6, at 7:00 pm at Tinseltown in Pflugerville. Contact 
Pastor Cheryl, 512-217-6720 for more information.  


